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I absolutely oppose getting rid of mail-in voting.  It enables many people to vote 

easily-- and we live in a democracy where everyone should vote--and it is the state's 

responsibility to make voting as easy as possible.  Our mail-in voting has been 

working well for a long time.  There is no need to revert back to in-person voting, 

which requires people to leave work to vote (some who cannot without losing pay) 

which makes it difficult or impossible for the elderly, sick, or handicapped to vote, 

which makes it difficult for parents of babies, toddlers, and young children to vote.   

 

We the people of Oregon have a right to maintain our mail-in voting system 


